Friday, April 23, 2021

Complement to Team JenCon

We at Home Brew Craft Beer & Smoothies wanted to take a minute to say thank you to you and your team for the outstanding work done to complete our renovations.  On the customer service front, team JenCon far exceeded our expectations, and the overall quality of work was outstanding.  Jen and I couldn’t be happier so again ..... thank you for working with us throughout our project.  

We will definitely become return customers for our future endeavors. 

Greg & Jen 
Home Brew Craft Beer & Smoothies
215 S Main St, Monroe NC


